
24. TELECOM CELL SITE – STYX MILL TRANSFER STATION

The Board received a report regarding an application to erect a 25.5 metre stand alone cell tower on
the northwest corner of the Styx Mill Transfer Station site. Board members did not have any issues
with the cell site, however they stated they were not happy with the consultation venue. It should have
taken place in a public building, closer to the site, and been more participant friendly.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


